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Adult Accompaniment for Minors 

To promote safety and prevent disruptions to those receiving treatment services, we require that all 
individuals under age 18 who are receiving services at APC’s offices must be accompanied by an adult 
when being transported to the offices and/or while waiting to receive services. You will receive training on 
a departmental level regarding this policy so you know what your expectations are. If at any time you have 
questions about this policy, please talk to your supervisor. 


